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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT OF ISRAEL ms79aR $s nsw 

17 Alharizi Street 

Jerusalem, November 11, 1970 

Mr. Max Stern 

50 Cooper Square 
New York, N.Y. 10003 

Dear Mr. Sterns: 

President Shazar was, of course, 

delighted to hear from you and to be able to 

reciprocate the good wishes for the New Year you 

so kindly sent him. He has asked me to tell you 

that he is most appreciative of your having sent 

him Rabbi Lamm's forceful pamphlet. He is, as a 

result, looking forward to having Rabbi Lamm participate 

in the Circle on Diaspora Jewry which meets in the 

President's House. 

With the President's warmest greetings, 

Sincerely, 

+ hk 
Shulamit Nardi 

Assistant to the President 
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